
 

 

 

 

CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

December 18, 2017 

 

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From: Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Submitted by: Mark Lazzaretto, Development Services Director 

  

Subject: Request to Continue Public Hearing – Tobacco Retailer License 

Ordinance 

OVERVIEW 
 

Recommendation – Staff recommends that the City Council open the public hearing for 

purposes of continuing it to January 22, 2018. 

 

Previous Council Action – On May 15, 2017, the City Council received a presentation 

from staff and provided direction on options for creating a Tobacco Retailer License 

ordinance. 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

After sending out notices for the public hearing to consider a first reading of a draft Tobacco 

Retailer License ordinance, staff realized that sections of the proposed ordinance required 

modification and input from the City Attorney’s office.  Staff is finalizing the ordinance and will 

be bringing it back to the City Council for consideration on January 22, 2018.  Therefore, staff is 

requesting that the City Council open the public hearing and continue it to January 22, 2018. 


